
MUNICIPALITY OF
BETHEL PARK

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA
PUBLIC NOTICE

The  Bethel  Park  Municipal
Council  will  hold  a  Public
Hearing on July 8, 2024 at 6:30
pm  and  a  Special  Meeting
directly  following  in  the
Council  Chambers  of  the
Bethel Park Municipal Building,
5100  West  Library  Avenue,
Bethel  Park,  PA  to  consider
and  potentially  make  a
determination as to whether
property  located  at  3204
Comanche Road, Bethel Park,
PA  15241,  constitutes  a
dangerous  building  to  be
demolished under the Code of
the  Municipality  of  Bethel
Park,  and  to  consider  any
other  business  which  may
lawfully come before Council.

Kristen Denne, Manager


